
To whom it may concern , 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen in regard to the 
“ Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation 
Amendment Bill 2016 “.  

I care about land clearing for a variety of reasons. Some of those 
reasons include impacts from tree clearing on the Great Barrier 
Reef from Great Barrier Reef catchments and loss of habitats and 
impacts on iconic threatened species such as the glossy black 
cockatoo. 

I support this bill and recommend that you pass it because: 

1. Removes the ability to get a permit clear for so-called High Value
Agriculture, and thus stop large-scale clearing of remnant 
woodlands. 
2. I live on the boarder ranges and have helped restore Gondwana
rainforest and I look forward to helping restore protections on 
freehold land.   
3. Restores protections for trees next to riverbanks (‘riparian areas’)
and extending provisions from some to all Great Barrier Reef 
catchments. 

Thankyou for your good work in protecting our natural environment 
on which we are all connected and need for survival.  

My Best Wishes 

Lizz Hills  
 Running Creek , QLD, 4287 
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